

Dear clients and friends of RZH:

This has been a remarkable week in the stock market. As of this writing (3:00 pm Friday) the stock market has fallen about 12% this week. We truly understand how unnerving this is, especially given the news about the coronavirus. Please know that we are here to speak with you. We will also be checking our emails over the weekend - so please reach out via email if you would like to discuss the week's events, your planning or your portfolio.

Best regards,

Carl, Spencer & Dana

www.rzhadvisors.com

Important Dislosures



RZH Advisors LLC | 1 Landmark Square 11th Floor | Stamford | CT | 06901